
Ashland Theological Seminary 
910 Center Street • Ashland, OH 44805 • 419/289-4142, Ext. 5160 

November 3, 1987 

Dr. Frank G. Carver, President 
Wesleyan Theological Society 
Point Loma Nazarene College 
3900 Lomaland Drive 
San Diego, CA 92106-2899 

Dear Dr. Carver: 

Office of the Vice President 

On behalf of Ashland Theological Seminary I would like to extend to 
the Wesleyan Theological Society an invitation to hold its annual 
meeting on the Ashland Seminary campus at your next available date. 

We have adequate facilities both for meeting rooms and can work with 
Ashland College in arranging dorm space over the weekend. We will 
also be glad to work with you in arranging any other details that 
might be necessary for your meeting. May God continue to bless the 
work of WTS and your leadership with the Society. 

Sincerely, 
(,. 

d-qJ~ 
Dr. Frederick J. Finks, Vice President 
Ashland Theological Seminary 
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